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Comments: Banning domestic goats in ALL of Church National Forrest including communities, private property,

farms, homes, and homesteads within  the Forrest boundaries is unconstitutional.  

 

National Forests are Congressionally mandated to manage lands with multiple use principles. These lands are to

be managed in a way to meet "the nation's need for domestic sources of minerals, energy, food, timber and fiber

from public lands" - banning a user group, especially one that can produce food &amp; fiber, with no data to

justify it, goes against that mandate. 

 

There has been no environmental impact statement, or any other analysis done according to NEPA rules that

would indicate the need for CNF to ban domestic sheep &amp; goats.

 

This proposed ban is a knee jerk reaction to fears of spreading Movi from domestic to wild sheep/goats. Current

studies are showing that movi may be endemic in wild populations and it takes more than contact with a domestic

animal to have a pneumonia outbreak in wild populations. 

 

National Forrest should be managed carefully, according to congressional mandate, and with good science

behind it and not by fear or special interest group pressure. 

 

Thank you. 


